
Minutes of T.W.I.G. Meeting held on 26/4/18.

1) Present : Vivien,Paddy,Moira,Clare,Shaun & Julia.

2) Apologies : Anne & Margaret.

3)Minutes of last meeting (18/1/18) were read and agreed as a true record.

4) Treasurer's Report : £568.00 is now held in the account.

5) Use of Funds : £400.00 is to be sent to Cafod for use in Syria.

6) Correspondence : "Share The Journey " poster : this publicises a walk to be 
done in Refugee Week (16th to 24th June). Not a sponsored walk, but a walk 
in solidarity with refugees. Paddy has agreed to ask Paul Sullivan if he is 
interested in organising a local walk which members of the group and people 
from the parish may wish to take part in.

7) Any Other Business : MP's Correspondence : Shaun has sent a recent 
Government response to Cafod at their request but they have not responded 
to him.

Lent Collections : the group still wants to have a Lenten project as almsgiving
is very much part of Lenten observance, but feels that we should collect on 
alternate weeks during Lent, rather than every week. This would amount to 3 
collections throughout Lent.

8) Date of the Next Meeting : 12/7/18 - venue to be arranged.


